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McLeod Road Newsletter #3 – September 20, 2021 

 

Voting Day:   

Today, September 20th is voting day. Our school gym is being used as a polling station.There will be no 
one entering our main school area.  

Meet the Teacher Event:  

Unfortunately, our Meet the Teacher Event will be cancelled again this year. However, if you would like 

to meet your child’s teacher, please arrange a time with them to come outside, after school, to meet 

you. 

Cash Online: 

We will be going back to Cash Online for any monies coming into the school as soon as possible. At this 

moment we do not have access to this system and will let you know when that is up and running. For 

now, if any monies are sent to the school, please make sure you are sending the exact amounts as no 

change will be available. We are sorry for this inconvenience. 

Uniforms: 

The PAC and staff of McLeod Road strive to maintain high standards in all capacities of its organization. 

The uniform, as stated in the Parent Handbook, is considered an integral part of school tradition and 

philosophy. It is important that we work together in the endeavour of maintaining the school uniform in 

its consistency with the guidelines established. Once our PAC is established, there will be uniform checks 

done.  

I know some of you were having some difficulty purchasing uniform pieces from our supplier, A3H. 

However, I have spoken to them, and they are able to get more stock within 20 days of your order. Their 

information is on our website. Please note, that their prices have increased by $1.00/item. If there are 

any issues with the uniform or the supplier, please let Ms. Chohan know through an email or phone call 

to the school. 
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MRT Uniform Requirements 
  

TOPS  

Cardigan or Pullover or Vest (Must have MRT Logo) Navy 

Collared polo shirt-short or long sleeve (Must have MRT Logo) White 

BOTTOMS  

Trousers/dress pants  Navy 

Walking shorts-dress style Navy 

Skirt or skort Navy 

Tunic or jumper (must have MRT Logo) Navy 

Tights Navy  

Leggings Navy  

OTHER  

Hair accessories  Navy, white, clear, 

black,  

Earrings-no bigger than 1 inch for safety reasons (non- dangling) Silver, gold, white, 

black, navy, clear 

Bracelets, necklaces (conservative fashion) Navy, black, white, 

silver, gold, clear 

FOOTWEAR  

Ankle or knee dress socks White 

Shoes- Minimum 2 pair  

• 1st pair for outside only (any style, color, make - your choice) 

• 2nd pair for indoor use only (white sneakers, white soles, no 
logo) as part of their uniform 

 
White 
 

  



PE, GYM WEAR (TO BE WORN ONLY FOR PE, GYM)  

Grade K - 3  
Gym clothing is not required 
 

Grade 4 -7 

• Stretchy sweatpants 

• Plain crew neck T-shirt  

• Gym shorts – stretchy is preferable 

 

 

Navy 
White 
Navy 
 

 

Dates for the Calendar:  

September 20  Voting Station in MRT gym 

September 22  Meet the Teacher (CANCELLED) 

September 27  Professional Development Day (No school for students) 

September 29  Orange Shirt Day (students may wear orange shirts to show support) 

September 30   Statutory Holiday (Truth and Reconciliation) 

October 1   Terry Fox Run at MRT 

October 6  Photo Day for students 

October 11  Thanksgiving Day (Schools closed) 

October 22  Professional Development Day (Schools not in session) 

October 27  1:30 Early Dismissal (Parent Teacher Conferences) 

October 29  Pumpkin Carving Contest  

 
Again, please check your emails regularly for messages from the school. The format has changed for 
now and they will not be going out every Friday as you have been accustomed to. However, they will be 
going out as needed. These are also posted on our school website. 
 
I hope you all had a great weekend! The weather is looking better this week! Please make sure your 
children are prepared for any type of weather, as we will be going out at recess and lunch, even when it 
is raining. 
 
Thank you all for your support and for helping to make this school the wonderful place that it is. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. R. Chohan 
 


